Nhia Vang - Letter of Support for Hoa Bien

From: "Michael Jon Olson" <michaeljon@hamlinemidway.org>
To: <nhia.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us>

Date: 10/3/2011 12:29 PM

Subject: Letter of Support for Hoa Bien

Attachments: Hoa Bien 1105 University Ave W W4.doc

Nhia,

I’'ve been told that you are the Legislative Hearing Officer for the Hoa Bien application for a Class B
Entertainment License. If not, please forward this to the correct person.

The Hamline Midway Coalition (District Council 11) SUPPORTS Hoa Bien’s application for a Class B
Entertainment License. If you have any questions, please contact me.

Michael Jon Olson

Executive Director

Hamline Midway Coalition/District Council 11
michaeljon@hamlinemidway.org
www.hamlinemidway.org

651-494-7682

From: LH-Licensing LH-Licensing [mailto:LH-Licensing@ci.stpaul.mn.us]
Sent: Tuesday, September 13, 2011 1:36 PM

To: faith@hamlinemidway.org; michaeljon@hamlinemidway.org

Cc: Darlyne Morrow; Russ Stark; Samantha Henningson

Subject: License Hearing - Hoa Bien

See attached Notice of Hearing and letter of objection.
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